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Claire

AusNet has reviewed the report and has no concerns over the presentation of its data. Overall,
the Report provides an excellent summary of outcomes, strengths and weaknesses of
transmission benchmarking, stakeholder concerns and future issues of further study. We do not
have any concerns with the AER removing Appendix B and consolidating some further
explanation into the body of the Report with references to the support information.

Regards

Tom Hallam
GM Regulation (Transmission and Gas)

Waurundjeri Country
Level 31, 2 Southbank Boulevard
Southbank VIC 3006 Australia





